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Mrs. Champagne’s Weekly News





November 18, 2016





First Grade





From the Mouth of Little Sprouts


While watching me painstakingly apply makeup, our 2-year-old granddaughter said, “I don’t need any of that, Grammy. I’m too new!”


(Courtesy of Country Woman Magazine)





Contact Info


Sherri Champagne     School Phone: 715-251-3528 Rm# 203


Home phone: 715-251-4160 (Before 8 P.M. please)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us" �schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us� (Please be aware that I don’t always get a chance to check my e-mail until after the children have left for the day! Please call and leave a message if it  is urgent.)








 Social Studies:   Thanksgiving fun!





Spelling:    NO SPELLING THIS WEEK!





Grammar:  review





Math: Addition Strategies 





Reading:   review











No School Next Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday!


Due to the short week, we will not be starting a new story. Therefore, there will be no spelling words or new sight words to practice. 


Also, I will not be sending a newsletter home next week. I will send home the reading letter so you know what we will be doing in reading and so you have the spelling list for the week following Thanksgiving.


I wish you all a very happy Thanksgiving! May you enjoy time with your loved ones and have safe travels. 


Also, to the hunters…Good luck and be SAFE!


~Sherri


























